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Sentient Performativities of Embodiment Nov 20 2021 This collection addresses the
burgeoning interest in the body as a site of affective and somatic, as well as
sociocultural, communication. It explores what performers do with bodies in
practice, rehearsal, and performance and how that translates to audiences and their
sociopolitical contexts.
L'argent de l'État : pourquoi et comment Aug 06 2020 À la fois pourvoyeur de
fonds, emprunteur, investisseur, employeur et commerçant, l’État est un acteur
économique omniprésent. Comment décide-t-on des finances publiques? Après avoir
traité du revenu dans un premier tome, l’auteur s’attaque maintenant, dans ce
deuxième tome, aux dépenses publiques et à leurs conséquences. Conscient de la
problématique des finances publiques actuelles, il cherche à mettre l’accent sur
les décisions qu’il est possible de prendre.
Student Movements in Late Neoliberalism Aug 18 2021 This book inquires into the
global wave of student mobilizations that have arisen in the aftermath of the
economic crisis of 2008, accounting for their historical and sociological
significance. More specifically, its eleven chapters explore the role of students
as political actors: their ability to build effective organizations, to make
political alliances with other actors, and to win public consensus, as well as
their impact on cultural, political, and policy outcomes. To do so, the volume
examines case studies in England, Chile, South Africa, Quebec, and Hong Kong,
covering Europe, Africa, Asia, and North and Latin America. Grouped into two major
sections, the collection covers the organizational structures of student movements
and their alliances and outcomes. Ultimately, this volume examines the understudied
political aspects of student unrest, exploring how student mobilizations—driven by
indebtedness, precariousness, the corporatization of the university, and other
issues—correspond to larger processes of change with wider implications in society.
Handbook of Human Resource Management in the Middle East Sep 26 2019 This Handbook
provides evidence-based information to the reader regarding the dynamics of HRM in
this important region. The book is developed into three parts – contextual and
functional issues such as societal and cultural perspectives, performance
management and talent management; country-specific HRM covering the GCC, Levant and
North African nations; and emerging themes such as HR issues related to domestic
workers, labour localisation, expatriate management, CSR, Wasta, foreign and public
sector firms. Covered under 23 chapters, the systematic analysis highlights the
main forces determining HRM systems in the region.
Struggles for Political Change in the Arab World May 03 2020 The advent of the
Arab Spring in late 2010 was a hopeful moment for partisans of progressive change
throughout the Arab world. Authoritarian leaders who had long stood in the way of
meaningful political reform in the countries of the region were either ousted or
faced the possibility of political if not physical demise. The downfall of long-

standing dictators as they faced off with strong-willed protesters was a clear sign
that democratic change was within reach. Throughout the last ten years, however,
the Arab world has witnessed authoritarian regimes regaining resilience, prodemocracy movements losing momentum, and struggles between the first and the latter
involving regional and international powers. This volume explains how relevant
political players in Arab countries among regimes, opposition movements, and
external actors have adapted ten years after the onset of the Arab Spring. It
includes contributions on Egypt, Morocco, Kuwait, Saudi Arabia, Syria, Algeria,
Sudan, Lebanon, Iraq, Jordan, Yemen, and Tunisia. It also features studies on the
respective roles of the United States, China, Iran, and Turkey vis-à-vis questions
of political change and stability in the Arab region, and includes a study
analyzing the role of Saudi Arabia and its allies in subverting revolutionary
movements in other countries.
When Students Protest Sep 30 2022 Student political action has been a major and
recurring feature of politics across the globe throughout the past century.
Students have been involved in a full range of public issues, from anti-colonial
movements, anti-war campaigns, civil rights and pro-democracy movements to
campaigns against neoliberal policies, austerity, racism, misogyny and calls for
climate change action. Yet their actions are frequently dismissed by political
elites and others as ‘adolescent mischief’ or manipulation of young people by
duplicitous adults. This occurs even as many working in governments, traditional
media and educational organisations attempt to suppress student movements.
Moreover, much of mainstream scholarly work has deemed student politics as unworthy
of intellectual attention. These three edited volumes of books help set the record
straight. Written by scholars and activists from around the world, When Students
Protest: Universities in the Global North is the third in this three-volume study
that explores university student politics in the global north. Authors explore
university and college student political action, especially over the past decade.
It is just over fifty years since May 1968 when student protests erupted at
Université Paris Nanterre in France and then spread across the globe. Contributors
to this book demonstrate that despite repeated attempts by states, power elites and
institutions to suppress and even criminalise student political action, student
movements have always been part of the political landscape and remain a significant
and potent source of political change and renewal.
La tecnosfera Apr 13 2021 Fiel a las intuiciones críticas de su primera obra (El
desarrollo. Entre el simple crecimiento y el buen vivir, LOM, 2011), Raúl Claro nos
relata el proceso de concatenación de las esferas terrestres, la Geosfera, la
Biosfera y la Tecnosfera, estableciendo sus hitos fundamentales y evidenciando el
giro altamente nocivo que supone esta última. A partir de ello, plantea como
desafío ecológico, ético y político una nueva frontera alternativa: la
Antroposfera.
Éthique de la recherche en sociologie Feb 09 2021 Comment hiérarchiser les
intérêts de connaissance et les exigences éthiques ? À l’heure où les pratiques
d’enquête et de recherche en sciences sociales se trouvent de plus en plus souvent
troublées par les enjeux éthiques qui s'y font jour et par l'importance croissante
des dispositifs qui prétendent les réguler, cet ouvrage entend offrir un cadre de
réflexion innovant et documenté. Conflits de loyauté à l’égard des enquêtés,
poursuites en justice, accusations d’excuser les délinquances, multiplication des
chartes et des comités d’éthique, recours aux big data, pressions exercées sur les
chercheurs, mise en cause de la sociologie critique au nom de l’impératif de
neutralisation axiologique, impossibilité d’enquêter en raison de l’exigence de
consentement des acteurs, pression des commanditaires... La liste des difficultés
auxquelles le chercheur est susceptible de se heurter pourrait encore s’allonger.
S’appuyant sur de nombreux exemples où enjeux épistémologiques, méthodologiques et
éthiques s’entrecroisent, l’ouvrage constitue un outil précieux pour le chercheur

confronté aux dilemmes éthiques de sa pratique.
La responsabilité sociétale de l'organisation, 2e édition Nov 28 2019 Enrichie de
nouveaux outils et exercices, de mises à jour de cas et d’articles théoriques
inédits, cette deuxième édition jette un nouvel éclairage sur les enjeux et
concepts entourant la responsabilité sociétale de l’organisation (RSO). Il décrit
les modèles fondamentaux en matière de RSO et pose un regard actuel sur
l’expérience d’organisations aux prises avec les revendications des diverses
parties prenantes.
États de fragilité 2015 Réaliser les ambitions de l'après-2015 Dec 22 2021 Le
rapport 2015 de l’OCDE sur la fragilité contribue au débat global que suscitent la
définition et la mise en œuvre des Objectifs de développement durable (ODD) pour
l’après-2015. Ce rapport montre à quel point il importe de prendre en compte la
fragilité si l’on veut marquer des points dans la lutte contre la pauvreté.
Key Challenges and Opportunities in Web Entrepreneurship Jul 29 2022 The
development of web technologies has enhanced the availability of online business
opportunities for entrepreneurs. By implementing these new technologies, business
growth is ensured and the global economy is strengthened. Key Challenges and
Opportunities in Web Entrepreneurship is a pivotal reference source for the latest
research on bridging the gaps between theoretical and practical issues in the field
of digital entrepreneurship. Featuring extensive coverage on relevant areas such as
e-business, crowdfunding, and vertical social networks, this publication is an
ideal resource for researchers, academics, practitioners, and students interested
in recent trends on entrepreneurial endeavors in the digital age.
OECD Environmental Performance Reviews: France 2016 Dec 30 2019 This report is the
third Environmental Performance Review of France. It evaluates progress towards
sustainable development and green growth, with a focus on energy transition and
biodiversity.
Montréal Chic Jun 03 2020 Montréal is à la mode. A fashionable city in its own
right, it also boasts fashion schools, an industry packed with local designers and
manufacturers and a dynamic scene that exhibits local and international
collections. With its vibrant cultural life and affordable cost of living,
designers and artists flock from all over to be a part of Montréal’s hip fashion
community. MontréalChic is the first book to document this scene and how it
connects with the city’s design, film, music and cultural history. Scholars Katrina
Sark and Sara Danièle Bélanger-Michaud are intimately acquainted with Montréal and
use their firsthand knowledge of the city’s fashion to explore urban culture,
music, institutions, scenes and subcultures, along the way uncovering many untold
stories of Montréal’s fashion scene.
Les Bois-Brûlés de l’Outaouais. Une étude ethnoculturelle des Métis de la Gatineau
Oct 20 2021 Les Métis ont longtemps été cantonnés à l’ouest du Canada dans
l’imaginaire collectif. La question demeure d’actualité selon le refus de certains
de reconnaître la présence historique de Métis au Québec. Dans Bois-Brûlés, il est
proposé que les Métis émergent plutôt au sein d’une diaspora formée de nombreuses
communautés se trouvant sur l’entièreté du territoire couvert par les empires de la
fourrure. Cette étude de la communauté métisse de la vallée de la Gatineau ouvre un
nouveau pan de l’historiographie métisse et québécoise, en y intégrant la région de
l’Outaouais. Cet ouvrage documente l’histoire d’une collectivité métisse longtemps
occultée, en rassemblant une quantité impressionnante de données archivistiques et
orales inédites. En adoptant une approche comparative, les trois auteurs combinent
leur expertise en anthropologie, en sciences juridiques et en histoire. Ils
présentent ainsi l’expérience identitaire des Métis de la vallée de la Gatineau,
depuis le tournant du xixe siècle jusqu’à nos jours. À travers deux siècles
d’histoire, Bois-Brûlés nous enjoint à repenser l’autochtonie métisse au Québec.
Hellenic Studies Jan 23 2022
Zivilgesellschaft und Soziale Arbeit Oct 08 2020

Analysing Representations of Social Media in European News Media Discourse Apr 01
2020 This book explores representations of social media in European media
discourses across different socio-historical contexts, demonstrating how such
analysis can illuminate the tension between global and local in media discourses in
today’s globalised world. The volume draws on data from a trilingual corpus from
different editions of the free daily Metro from Finland, France, and Greece
spanning a five-year period, with a focus on Facebook and Twitter. Adopting a
French discourse analysis approach, which takes as its point of departure the
notion of “discourse as the social practice of representing”, the book integrates
qualitative and quantitative analyses to investigate the social and political role
depictions of social media play in specific socio-historical contexts. This
approach brings to the fore both commonalities and differences in the popularity of
specific platforms and coverage of specific news topics and hot-button issues. In
so doing, the volume elucidates the ways in which global practices become
integrated and immersed into local contexts, offering avenues for future research
on social media in news discourses. This book will be of interest to scholars in
applied linguistics, intercultural communication, discourse analysis, media
studies, and cultural studies.
Young People Re-Generating Politics in Times of Crises Aug 30 2022 This book
provides insight into the diverse ways young people from around the world are
regenerating politics in innovative and multifaceted ways. The authors, who include
academics and activists, challenge claims that young people are apolitical,
apathetic and living up to the ‘me generation’ stereotype. Contributions cover a
rich body of case examples of traditional and new forms of youth politics in
response to situated injustices and political and socio-economic crises.
Significant and optimistic, the collection presents strong evidence from across the
globe that these developments are not isolated incidences, but are in fact part of
a systemic, large-scale transformation leading to a regeneration of the political
landscape by young people. The book is aimed at students and scholars in the fields
of politics, sociology, policy studies and youth and childhood studies.
Concentration des médias, changements technologiques et pluralisme de
l'information May 15 2021 Être bien informé constitue un élément indispensable pour
participer aux choix collectifs et au vivre-ensemble en société. Qu'il s'agisse de
voter lors des élections, de prendre part aux activités des partis politiques, de
s'engager dans les mouvements communautaires ou associatifs, un certain consensus
peut se faire sur l'importance du pluralisme de l'information. Il est cependant
beaucoup plus difficile de se mettre d'accord sur ce que l'on entend par
l'expression " pluralisme de l'information ", ainsi que sur les conditions mêmes
pour favoriser un tel état. En proposant de metttre l'accent sur le pluralisme des
voix ainsi que des formats et des types d'entreprises, le contenu de cet ouvrage
nous invite à penser la diversité de façon plurielle et renouvelée. D'un côté, il
apparaît important de revoir en ce sens les structures organisationnelles, les
politiques publiques et les logiques dominantes, notamment économiques, alors que
de l'autre il importe d'encourager des pratiques innovantes qui favorisent cette
diversité. Cet ouvrage fait suite à une douzaine d'années de recherches consacrées
à l'analyse des liens entre la concentration de la propriété des médias, les
changements technologiques et le pluralisme de l'information.
Le Frido, volume 3 Jun 27 2022 Ce livre est destiné aux candidats à l'agrégation
de mathématique. Très complet, il couvre la quasi totalité du programme de façon
claire et détaillée. Publié sous une licence libre (FDL), vous pouvez télécharger
une version PDF sur le site de l'auteur : http://laurent.claessensdonadello.eu/pdf/lefrido-vol1.pdf (idem pour 2 et 3) Ceci est une œuvre qui se veut
collaborative, ainsi n'hésitez pas à écrire à l'auteur pour faire valoir toutes vos
remarques et suggestions en vue d'une nouvelle édition plus belle, plus correcte et
plus utile. Retrouvez des informations supplémentaires sur le site dédié :

http://laurent.claessens-donadello.eu/frido.html
Violence Against Women and Criminal Justice in Africa: Volume I May 27 2022 This
book examines violence against women in Africa and criminal justice from the
perspective of African scholars, practitioners and experts. As a global and longstanding issue, violence against women is gaining public visibility across the
African continent with some states announcing a national crisis warranting
immediate redress. At the global level, the elimination of all forms of violence
against all women and girls forms a key part of United Nations Sustainable
Development Goal 5: Gender Equality. Split across two volumes, these books present
a comprehensive analysis of the latest research and theories, principles and
practices of criminal justice systems, criminal justice accountability mechanisms,
and the key challenges women face in their quest for justice on the African
continent. Volume I focusses on legislation and its impact, the limitations of
criminal justice responses, and the cultural and social norms regarding access to
justice. Volume II examines sexual violence and vulnerable women’s access to
justice in Africa. They adopt a comparative approach that highlight gaps and good
practices to provide a rich source of authoritative information for promoting an
intra-African dialogue and cross-fertilization of ideas across the different
criminal justice traditions in Africa. Both volumes seek to advance discussions on
eliminating violence against women in Africa and speak to those interested in
criminal justice, violence, gender studies and African legal studies.
Agricultural Ethics in East Asian Perspective Mar 13 2021 This book brings
together agricultural ethics scholars from the US, Japan and Taiwan to discuss
crucial issues in agricultural ethics and sustainability ethics in comparative
context. Agricultural ethics and sustainability ethics are wide-ranging and closely
linked to environmental ethics, bioethics, virtue ethics, animal welfare, soil
conservation, not to mention rural traditions and lifestyles. Six of the chapters
cover historical traditions and values in Europe, the US and East Asia. Four of the
chapters cover the role of virtue ethics in the analysis of agrarian and
environmental ethics, agricultural biotechnology, food ethics, and alternative
agriculture, respectively. Finally, two of the chapters cover field efforts of
agricultural ethics involving preserving agricultural heritage and building
consensus for sustainable farming, respectively. Although the papers are divided
into three groups, their contents are interconnected and mutually informative.
Vaincre le terrorisme djihadiste Jan 11 2021 Il y a trente ans (soit avant la
première guerre en Irak), environ 500 attentats faisaient 350 morts par an.
Aujourd’hui, après d’interminables guerres contre le terrorisme, le nombre
d’attentats a été multiplié par 30 et le nombre de victimes par 100. Partout où nos
forces sont engagées, le terrorisme se développe : soit nous déchaînons des
rivalités communautaires (comme en Libye et dans le Sahel), soit nous cherchons à
renverser des gouvernements (comme en Syrie ou en Irak) soit nous générons des
mouvements de résistance (comme dans le Salel et en Afghanistan). En se basant sur
les textes originaux des stratèges du terrorisme djihadiste, sur les analyses après
action établies par l’État Islamique lui-même après les attentats en France, en
Grande-Bretagne et aux États-Unis, le livre examine la problématique du terrorisme
et du djihadisme afin d’en expliquer les mécanismes, d’en extraire des stratégies
d’action et de vaincre ce fléau. Jacques Baud a été membre du renseignement
stratégique suisse. Spécialiste des pays de l’Est et chef de la doctrine des
opérations de la paix des Nations Unies, il a été engagé dans des négociations avec
les plus hauts responsables de l’armée et du renseignement russes juste après la
chute de l’URSS. Au sein de l’OTAN, il a suivi la crise ukrainienne de 2014 puis a
participé à des programmes d’assistance à l’Ukraine. Auteur de L’Affaire Navalny ,
Poutine : maître du jeu ? et Operation Z aux éditions Max Milo.
Arab Spring Feb 21 2022 This book provides systematic, integrated analyses of
emergent social and cultural dynamics in the wake of the so-called Arab Spring, and

looks closely at the narratives and experiences of a people as they confront crisis
during a critical moment of transition. Providing an interdisciplinary approach to
interconnections across regional and communal boundaries, this volume situates
itself at the intersection of political science, cultural studies, media and film
studies, and Middle Eastern studies, while offering some key critical revisions to
dominant approaches in social and political theory. Through the unique
contributions of each of its authors, this book will offer a much-needed addition
to the study of Middle East politics and the Arab Spring. Moreover, although its
specific focus is on the Arab context, its analysis will be of issues of
significant relevance to a changing world order.
The State We're In Oct 27 2019 What makes people lose faith in democratic
statecraft? The question seems an urgent one. In the first decades of the twentyfirst century, citizens across the world have grown increasingly disillusioned with
what was once a cherished ideal. Setting out an original theoretical model that
explores the relations between democracy, subjectivity and sociality, and exploring
its relevance to countries ranging from Kenya to Peru, The State We’re In is a mustread for all political theorists, scholars of democracy, and readers concerned for
the future of the democratic ideal.
Innovation in Methodology and Practice in Language Learning Mar 01 2020 This
volume is composed of 24 papers originally presented as talks at the VIII National
Conference of the Italian Association of University Language Centres (Associazione
Italiana dei Centri Linguistici Universitari: AICLU), held at the University of
Foggia, Italy, between 30 May and 1st June 2013. The contributions fall into five
sections: 1) keynote addresses from plenary speakers; 2) innovative challenges for
language centres; 3) new developments in teaching language for specific purposes;
4) proposals and case studies in Content and Language Integrated Learning; and 5)
the use of new technologies in language learning. 18 papers are in English, four in
Italian, one in French and one in German. The fact that three-quarters of the
papers are in English reflects the way English has become the lingua franca of
academic conferences today. However, in keeping with the ethos of CercleS
(Confédération Européenne des Centres de Langues de l’Enseignement Supérieur, the
pan-European organisation to which AICLU belongs), which is strongly committed to
promoting plurilingualism, it was crucial that contributions would also be accepted
in other languages. The volume represents the ‘state of the art’ in the field of
language teaching and theory in university language centres not only in Italy, but
also in other parts of Europe and the Mediterranean, and testifies to the rich
variety of ways in which these centres are adapting and thriving in rapidly
changing times.
A Modern Guide to Rethinking Economics Sep 06 2020 Since the beginning of the 21st
century, there has been an unprecedented move towards ‘rethinking economics’. This
book contributes to this worldwide discussion by providing readers at all levels
with thoughtful contributions on a range of economic topics. The book includes
chapters on rethinking fiscal and monetary policies, international trade, the role
of the state, money, growth, the environment, development policies, energy,
healthcare and more. Written by top experts in their respective fields, this book
will be useful to students and faculty who want to not only rethink economics, but
also to offer an alternative and coherent economic analysis to the orthodoxy.
Contending Legitimacy in World Politics Nov 08 2020 Legitimacy, along with
security and democracy, is arguably one of the most widely used global buzzwords of
the new millennium. Yet, the idea of political legitimacy is not new and has been
constructed in different ways at different moments in history. This book
problematizes this notion, from various contextual standpoints, disciplinary and
theoretical perspectives. Taking a comparative, transnational and bottom-up
approach to the study of political legitimacy, this book sheds light on multiple
perceptions by different actors (institutions, civil society, majoritarian and

minority subjects), analysing the notion of political legitimacy from a critical
perspective. Questioning received wisdom or one-size-fits-all analyses, it leads to
a reassessment of the link between legitimacy and sovereignty, and emphasises the
demand by transnational civil society to go beyond identity politics, which produce
logics of violence. This book was originally published as a special issue of Global
Discourse.
Explotación de géneros literarios en los niveles A1-B1 de ELE Jul 17 2021 El libro
se dedica a la teoría y las aplicaciones prácticas del empleo de recursos
literarios en la clase de ELE de niveles iniciales. En la parte teórica, se
presentan los géneros literarios breves y se comentan las ventajas e inconvenientes
de su uso como recurso didáctico en los niveles iniciales de ELE. Además, se
plantea una metodología didáctica basada en la combinación de actividades
cognitivas y creativas y la integración de destrezas a partir del modelo tripartito
de prelectura-lectura-poslectura. En el proyecto de aplicación práctica se
presentan varias propuestas didácticas para explotar los géneros breves en los
niveles A1, A2 y B1.
Artistic (Self)-Representations of Islam and Muslims Sep 18 2021 Artistic
(Self)-Representations of Islam and Muslims: Perspectives Across France and the
Maghreb is a collection of essays that explores the question of artistic
representation(s)/self-representation(s) of Muslim religious and cultural identity
in France, the Maghreb and in/between since the 2000s. The volume offers a
plurality of feminine and masculine voices and points of view on cultural Islam
(Franco-French, Franco-Maghrebi, Maghrebi), all the while addressing the impact of
events like 9/11, the tragic attacks in France in 2015-2016 (Charlie Hebdo, Stade
de France, Bataclan, Nice), and the Arab Spring. Taken together, the volume
features a transnational and transversal set of artistic voices that are not
looking for consensus, but rather invoke dissensus (Rancière) and a full range of
expression. A necessary part of that full range of expression is
(self)-representations: Muslims representing themselves, though this is no facile
(self)-representations, as artists continue to use the properties of the
imagination and performance to complexify an easy reading, reductive meaning, or
oversimplified interpretation. This interdisciplinary study contributes to the
fields of French and Francophone Studies, Humanities and Global/Cultural Studies
such as political studies, sociology, political philosophy, literature, cinema,
visual arts and media studies with a focus on broadening views on the topic of
Islam and Muslim (self)-representations across disciplines. Ramona Mielusel is
Associate Professor of French and Francophone Studies at the University of
Louisiana at Lafayette. She is interested in interdisciplinary and comparative
approaches to Contemporary French and Francophone Cultural Studies with a special
focus on immigration, transnationalism, multiculturalism, postcolonial studies and
identity politics. She is the author of Langue, espace et (re)composition
identitaire dans les oeuvres de Mehdi Charef, Farid Boudjellal et Tony Gatlif
(L'Harmattan, 2015) and Franco-Maghrebi Artists of the 2000s. Transnational
Narratives and Identities (Brill Publishers, 2018) as well as of several articles
and book chapters. She co-edited with Dr. Simona Emilia Pruteanu the volume
Citizenship and Belonging in France and North America. Multicultural Perspectives
on Political, Cultural and Artistic Representations of Immigration (Palgrave
Macmillan, 2020).
Handbook on the Geographies of Money and Finance Jul 25 2019 The aim of this
timely work, which appears in the wake of the worst global financial crisis since
the late 1920s, is to bring together high quality research-based contributions from
leading international scholars involved in constructing a geographical perspective
on money. Topics covered include the crisis, the spatial circuits of finance,
regulation, mainstream financial markets (banking, equity, etc), through to the
various ‘alternative’ and ‘disruptive’ forms of money that have arisen in recent

years. It will be of interest to geographers, political scientists, sociologists,
economists, planners and all those interested in how money shapes and reshapes
socio-economic space and conditions local and regional development.
PHTLS French: Secours et soins prehospitaliers aux traumatises, Huitieme Edition
Jan 29 2020 PHTLS Secours et soins préhospitaliers aux traumatisés, Huitième
Édition est le programme mondial d'éducation de traumatologie et préhospitalière
éprouvé le plus important de la NAEMT.
Populism, Media and Education Jul 05 2020 Based on a major research project funded
by the European Commission, Populism, Media and Education studies how
discriminatory stereotypes are built online with a particular focus on right-wing
populism. Globalization and migration have led to a new era of populism and racism
in Western countries, rekindling traditional forms of discrimination through
innovative means. New media platforms are being seen by populist organizations as a
method to promote hate speech and unprecedented forms of proselytism. Race, gender,
disability and sexual orientation are all being used to discriminate and young
people are the preferred target for populist organizations and movements. This book
examines how media education can help to deconstruct such hate speech and promote
young people’s full participation in media-saturated societies. Drawing on rich
examples from Austria, Belgium, Bulgaria, France, Italy, Slovenia, and the UK countries characterized by different political and cultural contexts – Populism,
Media and Education addresses key questions about the meaning of new populism, the
nature of e-engagement, and the role of education and citizenship in the digital
century. With its international and interdisciplinary approach, this book is
essential reading for academics and students in the areas of education, media
studies, sociology, cultural studies, political sciences, discrimination and gender
studies.
Global Private International Law Jun 15 2021 Providing a unique and clearly
structured tool, this book presents an authoritative collection of carefully
selected global case studies. Some of these are considered global due to their
internationally relevant subject matter, whilst others demonstrate the blurring of
traditional legal categories in an age of accelerated cross-border movement. The
study of the selected cases in their political, cultural, social and economic
contexts sheds light on the contemporary transformation of law through its
encounter with conflicting forms of normativity and the multiplication of potential
fora.
Generation Rising Jun 23 2019 First there was the Arab Spring, then the
Indignados, then Occupy Wall Street. And then there was the Printemps érable — the
Maple Spring. In 2011, proclaiming the need for austerity, Québec’s governing
Liberal Party announced a draconian increase in tuition fees. Enraged that the
government would destroy a legacy of public education, so hard won during the 1960s
Quiet Revolution — a legacy from which they themselves had reaped benefits — the
youth of Québec took to the streets in a student strike under the banner of the
carrés rouges. They fought not merely for education, but for the future: a future
they watch being destroyed by the unrelenting march of capitalism, intent on the
merciless exploitation of citizens and natural resources. Generation Rising is the
story of the most important mass mobilization in Québec’s (and Canada’s) history.
It is the story of six months of brutalization of youth by the police forces of the
capitalist class, as the students went toe-to-toe against the corrupt and
autocratic elite in an effort to construct a horizontal, participative and
grassroots democracy. It is the story of the Internet generation deploying its
mastery of social media to harness the forces of hundreds of thousands, and
ultimately defeat a battle-hardened premier. At the end of it all, Québec’s first
social media mobilization had laid the foundations for a brave new future, where
the old world of order and authority might finally be swept aside to make way for a
new, twenty-first-century democracy. Le combat est avenir — the fight is the

future, and the battle has just begun.
OECD Public Governance Reviews Integrity Review of Public Procurement in Quebec,
Canada A Strategic Approach to Corruption Risks Apr 25 2022 This report analyses
the progress made in implementing the recommendations of the Charbonneau Commission
and benchmarks these measures against good practices in OECD countries.
Political and Constitutional Transitions in North Africa Mar 25 2022 The
transformations which are taking place in the Arab world are dynamic processes
characterised by a number of variables that one can refer to as actors and factors.
The implications of the Arab uprisings are important for the world at large; the
Arab world’s successes, and failures, at this crucial moment may well serve as a
model for other nations. Political and Constitutional Transitions in North Africa
focuses on five Northern African countries- Tunisia, Egypt, Morocco, Libya and
Algeria- examining specific institutions and actors participating in the political
upheavals in North Africa since 2011, and placing them in a comparative perspective
in order to better understand the processes at work. This book addresses issues
pertinent to North African and Middle Eastern Studies, comparative constitutional
law, political science and transitional studies and it contains contributions by
experts in all these fields. Providing a significant contribution to the
understanding of events that followed the immolation of Mohamed Bouazizi in
Tunisia, this book is a valuable contribution to North African Studies, Middle
Eastern Studies, Comparative Constitutional Law and Transitional Studies.
Humanitarian Intervention, Colonialism, Islam and Democracy Aug 25 2019 This book
offers a critical analysis of the European colonial heritage in the Arab countries
and highlights the way this legacy is still with us today, informing the current
state of relations between Europe and the formerly colonized states. The work
analyses the fraught relationship between the Western powers and the Arab countries
that have been subject to their colonial rule. It does so by looking at this
relationship from two vantage points. On the one hand is that of humanitarian
intervention—a paradigm under which colonial rule coexisted alongside
“humanitarian” policies pursued on the dual assumption that the colonized were
“barbarous” peoples who wanted to be civilized and that the West could lay a claim
of superiority over an inferior humanity. On the other hand is the Arab view, from
which the humanitarian paradigm does not hold up, and which accordingly offers its
own insights into the processes through which the Arab countries have sought to
wrest themselves from colonial rule. In unpacking this analysis the book traces a
history of international and colonial law, to this end also using the tools offered
by the history of political thought. The book will be of interest to students,
academics, and researchers working in legal history, international law,
international relations, the history of political thought, and colonial studies.
Langages et écritures de l'exil Dec 10 2020 La réflexion que propose Langages et
écritures de l'exil, avec une attention particulière portée à des textes de L'Ouest
canadien comme terre d'asile et terre d'exil, cherche à faire ressortir le
caractère fondamentalement ambivalent de l'exil, dont Edward Said a pu écrire qu'il
« constitue étrangement un sujet de réflexion fascinant », et à témoigner de la
propension apodictique de l'esprit humain à dire, à raconter, à construire et à se
construire, par la parole ou par l'écriture, des récits qui partagent la
souffrance, hurlent l'angoisse, clament une identité, revendiquent une voix. Cet
ouvrage collectif regroupe des textes rassemblés à la suite d'un colloque
international à l'University of Calgary tenu à l'automne 2014 et placé sous le
patronage du Conseil de recherches en sciences humaines du Canada, de l'University
of Alberta, de l'University of Calgary et de l'Université François-Rabelais de
Tours.
Renewing Local Planning to Face Climate Change in the Tropics Nov 01 2022 This
book is open access under a CC BY 4.0 license. This book aims to inspire decision
makers and practitioners to change their approach to climate planning in the

tropics through the application of modern technologies for characterizing local
climate and tracking vulnerability and risk, and using decision-making tools.
Drawing on 16 case studies conducted mainly in the Caribbean, Central America,
Western and Eastern Africa, and South East Asia it is shown how successful
integration of traditional and modern knowledge can enhance disaster risk reduction
and adaptation to climate change in the tropics. The case studies encompass both
rural and urban settings and cover different scales: rural communities, cities, and
regions. In addition, the book looks to the future of planning by addressing topics
of major importance, including residual risk integration in local development
plans, damage insurance and the potential role of climate vulnerability reduction
credits. In many regions of the tropics, climate planning is growing but has still
very low quality. This book identifies the weaknesses and proposes effective
solutions.
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